Laff, Allison

From: Nicki Anderson <nanderson@naperville.net>
Sent: Thursday, November 8, 2018 12:59 PM

To: Laff, Allison **Subject:** Follow up

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Allison,

I hope you're doing well. Unfortunately, I cannot make today's meeting, but Katie will be there. I would however like to offer up a few thoughts as you go in to today's meeting:

- 1. If DAC is to continue, Katie Wood should be appointed to the committee. As Executive Director of DNA, I continue to wonder why she has never been a formal part of the committee.
- 2. If DAC is considering regrouping and reforming, might I suggest they fall under the umbrella of the DNA/Property Owners group? It makes sense given the DNA oversees downtown Naperville and the property owners have a vested interest in what happens in and around downtown.
- 3. My vote for DAC is it's time for a change. Steve has been at the helm for a very long time, I find many of the discussions I have at DAC are had at DNA meetings. I'm not sure exactly what the purpose is of DAC at this point given the makeup of the committee. For me, it's time to make a change.

My quarters worth.

Thank you, Allison.

Best,

Nicki



Nicki Anderson
President/CEO
Naperville Area Chamber of Commerce
630.544.3382 | nanderson@naperville.net
www.naperville.net